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this Advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, 
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ANTI-SMOKING, ANTI-VAPING CAMPAIGN OF THE PHILIPPINE  

PEDIATRIC SOCIETY 
 

The Philippine Pediatric Society (PPS), through its Tobacco Control Advocacy 
Group, announces its Anti-Smoking, Anti-Vaping Campaign to be held on July 13, 
2017 at the activity areas of most SM Malls nationwide. 

  

The Campaign aims to educate both teachers and students on the ill effects 
of second hand smoke in children as well as the threat of vaping among adolescents 
and young adults. 

 
Slogan and poster-making contests on Smoke Free Philippines will also be 

conducted. 
 
The target participants are teachers and students from both public and 

private secondary schools. 
 

Participation of both public and private schools shall be subject to the                      
no-disruption-of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled 
Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance 
Therewith. 

 
More information may be inquired from: 
 

Rizalina Racquel Hemedez-Gonzales MD, FPPS 
Chair, Tobacco Control Advocacy Group 
Philippine Pediatric Society (PPS) Inc. 
PPS Secretariat Office 
3/F Secretariat, PPS Building 
52 Kalayaan Avenue, Brgy. Malaya 
Diliman, Quezon City 
Telephone Nos.: (02) 926-6758; (02) 926-6759 
Email Addresses: ppisinc@pps.org.ph; rizgonzalez@gmail.com 
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